
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gill, 

Rebecca Andrew 
06 May 2008 11 :56 
Gill Lindsay 
FW: Closed Report- comments 

Further to Duncan's email, can you advise whether you have had a chance to review the DLA letter, and whether you 
are happy with it. I appreciate that tie have a lot of work to do to finalise a deal this week, but assuming they do, we 
need to make sure we are in a position to let them sign the contract. 

Please get in touch with me if you need any assistance. 

Kind regards, 

Rebecca 

Rebecca Andrew I Principal Finance Manager I Financial Services I The City of Edinburgh Council I Waverley Court, 
Level 2:5, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh, EH8 8BG I Tel 0131 -I rebecca.andrew@edinburgh.gov.uk I 
www.edinburgh.gov.uk 

From: Duncan Fraser 
Sent: 02 May 2008 18:06 
To: Gill Lindsay 
Cc: Nick Smith; Dave Anderson; Donald McGougan; Rebecca Andrew 
Subject: RE: Closed Report- comments 

Can you advise me on your comfort about the DLA letters ( 3 number) and whither they go far enough in meeting your 
expectations on quality and risk to enable you to advise or not Chief Executive and Directors on the contractual 
position towards agreeing for the documents to be signed. 

From: Gill Lindsay 
Sent: 02 May 2008 16:46 
To: Nick Smith 
Cc: Rebecca Andrew; Alan Coyle; Duncan Fraser 
Subject: FW: Closed Report- comments 

Nick I have received an out of office agent now from Colin. It is essential that matters are progressed with 
appropriate communication if they are significant issues. 

Gill 

From: Gill Lindsay 
Sent: 02 May 2008 16:41 
To: Colin MacKenzie 
Cc: Nick Smith 
Subject: RE: Closed Report- comments 

Colin 

I have considered briefly. My questions are is Tie aware of issues and have resolutions been agreed. Time is of the 
essence. There are significant issues at present and Tie have briefed Directors and Tom this morning. However Tie 
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wish to be in a position to close with immediate effect if and when resolution is agreed. Any outstanding matters must 
be resolved with Tie very quickly. 

Gill 

From: Colin MacKenzie 
Sent: 02 May 2008 15:31 
To: Gill Lindsay 
Cc: Nick Smith 
Subject: FW: Closed Report- comments 

Gill, 

Please find attached report prepared by the B Team prior to the hiccup on price. This paper may fall to be reviewed 
once further details of BBS' changed position becomes known. 

Regards, 

Colin MacKenzie 
for Council Solicitor 
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